
    Christmas 

It’s still early, but a couple of parents 

have been asking so here are our 

plans. 

Wednesday 20th December – 

Christmas party within session times 

(normal session times apply). Last 

normal day. 

Thursday 21st December – 
Closed for normal sessions 
 
But  
 
Morning Rabbit, Fox group and 

the Hedgehog group children to 

attend at 9.30am. Parents invited 

to stay and watch the nativity at 

10:00am. At 11:00am – raffle, then 

parents and children depart. 

Afternoon Fox group and the Owl 

group to attend at 1.00pm. 

Parents invited to stay and watch 

the nativity at 1:30pm. At 2:30pm 

–raffle then parents and children 

depart.  

 

 

 

  

 

Dates 
Wed 1st November 
11am or Monday 13th 
November 1.30am 
Langley Moor 
Primary school visit 
day 
 

Last day of half term 

Friday 20th October 

Nursery reopens on 

Monday 30th October  

Wednesday 20th 

December – last normal 

day 

Thursday 21st 

December – Nativity 

day 

Monday 8th January – 

Nursery reopens 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 
Our breakfast club 
will be serving warm 
porridge, now that 
Autumn mornings 
are getting colder.  
Breakfast is served in 
the Rainbow Room 
from 8am, for a 
charge of £5. Please 
book through the 
office, or see Mrs 
Simon.  
 

 

Old pound coins                 

When paying your child’s weekly snack 

money of £1 (or £2 for 30 hour children) 

please note that we are no longer able to 

take the old style pound coin. 

Orange Day  

Next Tuesday we are having an “orange” 

day at nursery. Please could your child 

bring one satsuma, orange or clementine.   

 

E- Safety 

 1.Start when children are young to 

monitor how much screen time you allow 

them, including TV, tablets and games 

consoles.  

2. Even the youngest children can swipe on 

tablets and phones – make sure they can’t 

accidently access unsuitable material. 

3. Think about what they are exposed to if 

they are around when you or older 

siblings are watching TV, online or playing 

console games. 

4. Educate the rest of your family, 

particularly older siblings about point 2 

and 3 in particular.  

 

What are the children learning next 

week?  

We are continuing to do a lot of our 

learning outside before the colder 

weather comes. The leaves are a great 

source of pleasure! We have been 

helping to sweep them up.  

We are also learning about numbers and 

practising our counting, remembering to 

use our “counting finger” as we point 

and count.                          


